
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 9, 2023 4:15 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2023 4:10 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message----­
From: Diane Hood 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:09 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: matthew saiani <saianimatthew@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 1:49 PM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Recent FPL bid to increase rates 

All Considered, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01034-2023 

Recently an email went out to the constituents of Florida that FPL has proposed a 10% increase on our monthly bills. 
This request to increase the bills has been submitted to your commission. 

As a concerned customer and resident of Florida I had to write you all and ask that in your consideration you reject the 
request to increase our bills by 10%. The residents of Florida are already hurting from the 2022 and current hyper 
inflation. Right now is not the time to hurt the people of Florida more than they already are hurting. Please understand 
we are having issues affording groceries right now, we are not getting paid any more money either. Living in the USA in 
general is becoming extremely difficult. 

I lived in a country that had extremely high energy prices, Republic of Moldova. The people there do not live life because 
they cannot afford anything other than apartment and energy cost; they just wait to die. 

Please deny FPLs request to raise our rates 

Respectfully, 

Matthew Saiani 
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Sent from my iPhone 




